
 

  

 

Wednesday 08 September 2010 3:30pm 

CUSTOMER NOTICE 

LYTTELTON PORT OF CHRISTCHURCH – OPERATIONAL STATUS 

Following this morning’s 5.1 magnitude aftershock, operations were suspended, as a precaution.   
Lyttelton Port of Christchurch has sustained damage and we are continually assessing our operations 
on a case by case basis.  

During the suspension of operations, our engineers reassessed the cranes and port infrastructure, and 
we can advise that the port has now recommenced R&D and vessel operations. 

We can be contacted by phone or email: 

Main Reception: (03) 328 8198 

Harbour Control: (03) 328 7806 

For Container and CityDepot enquiries: simon.munt@lpc.co.nz or 027 555 0179 

For Port Services enquiries: Melanie.mcatamney@lpc.co.nz or 021 471 710 

Marine Services 

Normal services 24 hours a day, seven days a week  

Container Terminal 

 

Fully operational  

Berthing windows remain suspended until further notice 

CityDepot Fully operational, however expect delays due to safety concerns 

Administration Fully operational normal office hours 8:00am - 5:30pm 

General Cargo Fully operational, however expect delays due to safety concerns 

 

Staff are working hard to ensure all port services are running as smoothly as possible. 

We will continue to advise as more information becomes available. 

Kind regards 

 

DEREK NIND 

Marketing Manager 
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